
We cordially invite you to join us on May 25, 2024 at 4:00 pm on 
the beautiful Caton’s Island for a mouthwatering meal in support of 
the ministry of Caton’s Island. This event is aimed at raising funds for 
the camp, which is an excellent initiative to nurture young people’s 
spiritual and personal growth in Christ. 

The dinner promises to be a memorable one, with delicious food, 
entertainment, testimonies and an opportunity to learn more about 
the vision of the camp. 

Don’t miss out on this incredible opportunity to support an excellent 
cause, enjoy great food, and have a fantastic time on the island. We 
look forward to seeing you there!

Please RSVP to the Camp by emailing,
calling or registering on the website. 

www.catonsisland.com     506.468.6262     campoffice@catonsisland.com


